
     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
  

BLDC ANNOUNCES BUTTE. ELEVATED. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT WEEK 
 
  

The Butte Local Development Corporation (BLDC) is excited to announce Montana’s first economic 
development week, May 6​th ​through the 10​th​, of 2019!  In conjunction with national economic 
development week the BLDC and it’s partner organization, Headwaters RC&D, will be hosting a week of 
training, professional development and networking as well as a job fair to showcase what our community 
has to offer.  
 
The purpose of the week will be to highlight what economic development means to Butte, from 
opportunities for employees to the needs of large employers, and the efforts that our community is putting 
forth to grow our local economy.  The Workforce Fair will feature employer booths from the Butte-Silver 
Bow area, including Butte’s newest major employer, FCR, who will have representatives that will be 
presenting information on the company and available positions.  Events will be hosted at locations 
throughout Butte, and many will require prior registration. 
  
The week will have different events every day, and will include the following agenda: 
  
Monday, May 6​th​:  Butte Young Professionals Leadership Symposium 
Tuesday, May 7​th​:   Small Business and Entrepreneur Training 
Wednesday, May 8​th​:  Butte Economic Development Team Panel Discussion 
Thursday, May 9​th​:  Workforce Readiness with Department of Labor & Butte Job Service 
Friday, May 10​th​:  Workforce Fair and Employer Reception 
 
For more details on the events, please click here: http://bit.ly/EcoDevoWeek 
  
For any specific information about the event, please follow our Facebook page or email our marketing 
director, Cassandra Sunell, csunell@bldc.net. 
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